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July 1, 2014 

Christina Lugo, Co-Coordinator 
Pacific Green Party 
Eugene Growers Market Office 
454 Willamette St Ste 219 
Eugene OR 97401-2643 

VIA EMAIL 

Dear Ms. Lugo: 

To nominate candidates to the 2014 General Election the Pacific Green Party must maintain its ballot 
access by satisfying either of the following requirements at any time between May 21, 2014 and 
August 6, 2014 as set forth in ORS 248.008(4): 

(a) registered party members equal to at least one-half of one percent of the total number of 
registered voters in this state; 

 or 

(b)(A) registered party members equal to at least one-tenth of one percent of the total votes cast 
in the state or electoral district for all candidates for Governor at the most recent election at 
which a candidate for Governor was elected to a full term; 

 and 

(b)(B) once in a four year period a candidate for United States President or partisan statewide 
office nominated by the Pacific Green Party must receive at least one percent of the total 
votes cast for that office. 

As of June 27, 2014, the Pacific Green Party has 9,924 active registered members and Seth Woolley, a 
candidate nominated by the party to the office of Secretary of State at the November 6, 2012, General 
Election, received 44,235 votes which is in excess of one percent of the total votes cast for that office.  

Therefore, in accordance with ORS 248.008(4)(b), the Pacific Green Party is eligible to nominate 
candidates for the 2014 General Election. 

Sincerely, 

 

Summer Davis 
Compliance Specialist 


